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A return to school after the Christmas and New Year holiday can sometimes 
seem a bit flat. However, the new Learning Journey has ensured that nobody 
can possibly feel down in the dumps.  
It is ‘A Walk on the Wild Side’. 
 
The children visited the woods and took part in our very own Forest School 
environment.  
They took part in a Philosophy for Children session on a Rainforest theme and 
responded to music through movement and art.  
Feedback form the children was wonderfully positive and they all love 
working in mixed-age groups.  
The classrooms and corridor are alive with colour the colour and sounds of 
the rainforest. 
 
Our children joined the Robertsbridge Cluster Team for an afternoon of 
SPORTSHALL indoor athletics.  
 
I shall be attending a ‘Meet the Headteacher’ session and a ‘Celebrating 
Success’ afternoon in the next few weeks, when all the parents are invited to 
school to discuss topical items with the Head and to join their children looking 
at their achievements in their class books.   
 
We are in the process of seeking a replacement for a new Executive 
Headteacher to replace Mrs Williams who will be retiring at the end of the 
Summer Term. 
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